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RECOMMENDATION FROM THE FINANCE AND AUDIT COMMITTEE 
TO THE LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE 

Holiday Card Mailings by Members 
December 3, 2019 

BACKGROUND 

On November 28, 2019, the Finance and Audit Committee discussed the funding model for holiday card 
mailings for cards sent by Members during the holiday season. The Finance and Audit Committee adopted 
the following resolution on this matter: 

Resolved, that the Committee recommend to the Legislative Assembly Management Committee 
that holiday card postage for 100 cards per Member be reimbursed as required from the 
Members’ Services budget. 

This recommendation stands referred to the Legislative Assembly Management Committee for 
consideration and a final decision. 

DECISION 

In order to formally approve the recommendation of the Finance and Audit Committee, the following 
motion is required: 

I move that – 
Effective fiscal year 2019-20, holiday card postage for 100 cards per Member be reimbursed as 
required from the Members’ Services budget. 

RESULT OF DECISION 

On a go-forward basis, each Member will be able to make a claim for postage for mailing up to 100 holiday 
cards, which will be reimbursed from the Members’ Services budget. The decision will be communicated 
to all Members and Constituency Assistants with instructions on how to file for this reimbursement, and 
the Members’ Guide to Policy and Resources will also be updated to reflect this change.  

Each Constituency Office received a credit of $100.










